
 
 
 

The School of Psychology and Clinical Language Sciences 
 

PhD Visit Day 2008 
Õ    Tuesday 25th November – 12.30pm to 4.30pm    Õ 

 
Thinking of going on to do a PhD in Psychology or Clinical Language Sciences? 

 
The internationally-recognised School of Psychology and Clinical 
Language Sciences is holding a PhD visit day at the University of 
Reading on Tuesday 25th November 2008 (12.30 -4.30pm). The School of 
Psychology and Clinical Language Sciences comprises 
both the Department of Psychology and the Department of 
Clinical Language Sciences. Each department has a long-
standing reputation for excellence in both their research 
and teaching interests. We have a particular focus on 

research in neuroscience, memory & attention, clinical linguistics, cognitive & 
perceptual development, health & applied psychology, clinical aspects of child 
development, diet & health, social cognition and perception & action.  
 
WANT TO KNOW MORE? Contact us by email (PostgradPsyCLS@reading.ac.uk) 
Or visit our website http://www.reading.ac.uk/pcls/pg-research/pcls-pgrabout.asp  
 
 


